info@ravenstoneprimary.org.uk www.ravenstoneschool.co.uk 020 8673 0594

Twitter: @Ravenstone_



This week at Ravenstone



Dates for diary

Mon 2nd Sep

Tues 3rd Sep

Inset Day

Wed 4th Sep

First Day of school

Fri 25th Oct

Last day of Autumn 1

Mon 4th Nov

Inset Day

Tues 5th Nov

First day of Autumn 2

School closes 1:00pm

Inset Day

Fri 20th Dec

And with that, we reach the end of another academic year. As a school, every decision we make, and action we take, is to achieve our vision of children fulfilling their potential in the heart of the community. We remain proud of all that has been achieved this year in contribution to this vision and are incredibly thankful for the support of our family community as our pupils have learned, developed, and smiled along

the way.

Our final week of the year began with Year 3-6 visiting Chestnut Grove. With so much packed in, and not least the number of children, staff, and families there together, from the HeyDay screening to a dance performance, and end of year summaries to certificates and trophies (including the girls' football first place win), what a celebration we had.

On Tuesday and Wednesday, it was the turn of our youngest children to be celebrated. With dances, photo montages, and certificates, once again, we marvelled as we recalled many of the year's accomplishments. Also on

Wednesday, we said goodbye to our year six cohort with our leavers events - an assembly and BBQ. With so much achieved during their time at Ravenstone, they are more than ready for the next step in their education and have no doubt that great things are ahead of them.

We managed to find the time for a final round of singing assemblies with Miss Siebenhaar, who has ably been leading our music lessons too this year, and included, as part of them, the opportunity to hear from Mark Agnew, an adventurer, motivational speaker and world record holder. He won the 2023 Adventurer of the Year award for his epic 4 month kayak through the Arctic. He taught us lessons on failure, resilience and how important it is to always always try our best! Finally, we wish our entire community a restful summer as more memories are made, which we look forward to hearing all about in September! Mr O'Kane and The Ravenstone Team





100% Outstanding attendance Good attendance 94.9% - 90% Cause for concern 89.9% - 85% 84.9% - 80% Persistent absence, significant cause for concern Persistent absence, significant cause for concern





Thought of the week!

we an amozing summer, ee you in September!

